
     
 

 

 

 

19 February 2025 

 

Last batch of preschoolers off to the mall… 

Teacher Ploutos’s and Teacher Shirley’s children are off to the 

optometrist in the Norkem Mall this week Friday. If it rains, they will be 

taken by bus. Remember a sunhat and a layer of sunscreen in the morning 

just in case the sun does makes an appearance. Ensure that they have an 

extra bottle of water to carry with them please.  

 

First cake sale for 2025… 

Each class has a turn to host a cake sale during the year. Participation is completely voluntary, but funds 

raised get used by the teachers, directly for their classes. Teachers splurge on luxury items like 

laminators or board games, so it really is a delicious way to show your support. 

The first class that will be hosting a cake sale is Teacher Kathy’s class. They will spoil their fellow-

preschoolers next week Friday with something delicious to eat. Once the preschoolers have bought from 

the cake sale, if there are leftovers, the Grade 1-7 pupils can join. We look forward to a tasty day on the 

28th of February. 

 

Hoot hoot… 

Our Grade 4-7 pupils are also in for a treat with an owl show this week 

Thursday. “Ecosolutions” will be busting myths about owls and will help our 

pupils foster a love for these essential birds in our ecosystem.  

 

Keeping snug… 

A reminder that we dress for the weather at Solids, so please wear your tracksuit 

pants instead of shorts if it gets chilly. If your tracksuit pants have holes in them, 

Fitwell Clothing has been given permission to make tracksuit pants without tracksuit 

tops, to save you money in replacing only the bottom half of your tracksuit. You can 

contact Fitwell at 061-494-0477 or see them at 5B Boelboel Street, Birch Acres.  

Full tracksuits are available at our school uniform suppliers: MS Uniform and 

Boundary Silk Bazaar. 

 

Pizza and bookbags 

Grade RRR-2, remember to return your bookbag tomorrow morning. Please 

report badly damaged books to us on:  

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 or with a general email if you’d 

prefer.  

Also remember that pizza orders for Friday will be taken in tomorrow at the office for R40.    

 

Prayerfully and playfully  
The Staff of Solid Foundations 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 

011-976-5300 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8
mailto:admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classifieds… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


